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Since 20 April 2021, a total of 1,170 inspections have been conducted covering the
Central, Western and Northern Divisions.

102 inspections of the total 1,170 were completed on Friday, 14 May 2021 with 2
inspections in the Central Division, 26 inspections in the Western Division and 74 in the
Northern Division.

The inspections included 50 for Stock & Supply Surveillance and 52 for COVID-19
Safety Measures.

All 52 traders inspected for COVID-19 Safety Measures were found to be practicing
safety measures when inspected.

While reviewing domestic supply chains, logistics disruptions were noted in the delivery
of sugar was found across several supermarkets. FCCC provided assistance in making
arrangements with the Fiji Sugar Corporation and respective traders in an effort to
normalise supplies.

Since the implementation of COVID-19 safety measures by the Fijian Government and
the Ministry of Health and Medical Services, teams from the Fijian Competition and
Consumer Commission (FCCC) have been on the ground conducting inspections for
stock and compliance with COVID-19 safety measures.

In a bid to ensure the safety of all Fijians we discourage unnecessary travels, if you
have a complaint please use the following channels to contact us:

Central Division:
Call 892 1991 or email helpdesk@fccc.gov.fj

Western Division:
Call 891 1623 or email helpdesk.west@fccc.qov.f|
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Northern Division:
Call 891 1624 or email helpdesk.north@fccc.gov.fj

Via our online methods:

Our app at https://fccc.app/

Live chat via our website at www.fccc.gov.fj

Our facebook page at www.facebook.com/FijianCCC/
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